
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 

CITY OF BRIDGEPORT  

CITY COUNCIL  

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

           

   

A Public Hearing will be held before the City Council of Bridgeport on 

Thursday evening, June 18, 2020 beginning at *5:30 p.m. at the John F. Kennedy 

Stadium located at Central High School, 1 Lincoln Blvd., Bridgeport, Connecticut,  

regarding community input on policing reform in the City of Bridgeport.   

 

Speaking will be limited to Bridgeport residents only and due to the 

Governor’s Executive Order No. 7ZZ, capacity will be limited to 100 people and 

social distancing will be enforced. 

 

 
ATTEST: 

 

 

LYDIA N. MARTINEZ 

CITY CLERK 


